Corcoran Unified School District



1520 Patterson Avenue, Corcoran, California 93212 (559) 992-8888 – Fax (559) 992-1248

Dear School Community,

The Corcoran Unified School District is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff. It is important to come together to provide the safest education for your child as we continue to face the COVID-19 pandemic. If at any time your child is identified as a close contact, someone from the school will notify you and will provide you with information and guidance on the length of time and how to quarantine.

COVID-19 spreads mainly from having close contact with someone who has COVID-19. The virus is thought to spread airborne from person to person when they speak, cough, or sneeze. This virus can even be spread by people without symptoms.

The specific symptoms of COVID-19 include:

- Fever or chills
- Cough, Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
- Fatigue
- Muscle or body aches
- New loss of taste or smell
- Sore throat
- Congestion or runny nose
- Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea
- Headache

Just a reminder that before dropping your student off at school please make sure:

- Your child is wearing a mask.
- They are not having any symptoms of COVID-19 (Keep your child home if they are sick and call your primary care provide for testing).
- Your child has not been exposed to anyone who has tested positive COVID-19 within the last 2-14 days.

We will continue to communicate changes and updates with you. With your participation, we believe we can create a safe and fun experience for your children. Also, In order to maintain everyone's privacy, we cannot disclose to you who has tested positive due to confidentiality laws. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your student's school.

If you would like your child to be screened for COVID-19 through the school, please scan the QR code below and follow the registration steps. Please check with your child's school site for testing hours.



Sincerely,

Heather Alves, RN, BSN, PHN Credentialed School Nurse

Corcoran Unified School District

Corcoran Unified School District



1520 Patterson Avenue, Corcoran, California 93212 (559) 992-8888 – Fax (559) 992-1248

Dear School Community,

The Corcoran Unified School District is committed to the safety and health of our students and staff. It is important to come together to provide the safest education for your child as we continue face the COVID-19 pandemic. If at any time your child is identified as a close contact, someone from the school will notify you and will provide you with information and guidance on the length of time and how to quarantine.

COVID-19 spreads mainly from having close contact with someone who has COVID-19. The virus is thought to spread airborne from person to person when they speak, cough, or sneeze. This virus can even be spread by people without symptoms.

The specific symptoms of COVID-19 include:

- Fever or chills
- Cough, Shortness of breath or difficulty breathing
- Fatigue
- Muscle or body aches
- New loss of taste or smell
- Sore throat
- Congestion or runny nose
- Nausea, vomiting or diarrhea
- Headache

Just a reminder that before dropping your student off at school please make sure:

- Your child is wearing a mask.
- They are not having any symptoms of COVID-19 (Keep your child home if they are sick and call your primary care provide for testing).
- Your child has not been exposed to anyone who has tested positive COVID-19 within the last 2-14 days.

We will continue to communicate changes and updates with you. With your participation, we believe we can create a safe and fun experience for your children. Also, In order to maintain everyone's privacy, we cannot disclose to you who has tested positive due to confidentiality laws. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact your student's school.

If you would like your child to be screened for COVID-19 through the school, please scan the QR code below and follow the registration steps. Please check with your child's school site for testing hours.

Sincerely,

Heather Alves, RN, BSN, PHN
Credentialed School Nurse
Corcoran Unified School District